
Please consider saving not only $425 million of taxpayers money but more importantly the 
trauma of being imprisoned as this is how you would feel as assylum seeker in detention. Not 
to mention the waste of qualified and trained and experienced professional people who could 
be employed and contribute to our economy instead of wasting away in detention just 
because they choose not to conform to a certain religion in their own country! 
 


